
Pursuant to the Local Government Act 1974 
Schedule 10, 11 (e), the Kaipara District Council 
hereby gives notice that the following road 
will be temporarily closed on the day and 
at the times for the purpose of holding the 
Christmas Market.

Saturday 07 December 2024 from 7.30am 
to 3.00pm to allow for installation of traffic 
management.

Lower Hokianga Road between Victoria Street 
and Parenga Street, Dargaville.

Further information, if required, relating to this 
temporary road closure can be obtained from 
the Customer Services Team, Kaipara District 
Council.

Kaipara District Council 
council@kaipara.govt.nz
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